
SEPTEMBER 2025 

The children were so excited to come back after the summer holiday to find that we now have swings!  

This has eased up the demand on the sand pit which is another popular activity.  All we get now are 

moans from pupils who have left about how amazing the lunchtime equipment is!  As a school we are 

committed to continually improve the offer as the positive impact it has had on behaviour and general  

pupil engagement is clear to see.  Thank you to everyone who supports OPAL. 

Zone 2 Zone 3 Zone 4 Zone 5 Zone 6 Zone 7 Zone 8 

Music 
Dressing up  
Bubbles 
Chalks 

Small world 
Lego 
Table Tennis 
  

Puzzles 
Drawing  
Colouring 
  

Digging 
Planting 
Water play 

Hoops 
Skipping 
Bats & balls 
Swings 
Sand Pit 

Mud kitchen 
Trim trail 
Scooters 
Wheels 

Vortex, Football 
skills (Thurs/ Fri) 
Den building 
(crates, branches, 
pallets & sheets) 

WHAT DO WE NEED / Do you have any of the following items please? 

Small toys such as rubber ducks, small boats that can be played with in the tough trays 

Small gardening tools that can be used in the digging area 

Buckets, plastic bottles and watering cans of all sizes 

Bath toys 

Scooters, small wheeled toys 

Pots, pans, bowls, kitchen utensils 

Sandpit toys 

WEATHER-PROOFING THE FUN! 

As the weather gets colder and wetter, 
it is vital that all children are well 
dressed to access as much OPAL fun as 
possible. 

By Friday 26th September all children 
need to have brought in a pair of     
outside shoes they can change into when 
advised.   

These should be left at school in a 
named bag. They also need a coat.      
If you cannot provide these, please 
mention it to the class teacher and we 
will do our best to help.  

 



We love the 

sand pit! 

The swings are enjoyed 

by all the children. 

More bubble fun 

The crates are used by individuals 

as well as groups of children. 

We have a wider variety 

of wheeled toys now. 


